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Media Advisory

Silent March for Peace in Haddington Community

Invitation to Cover

What:  March for Peace – A silent march to bring awareness of the need to seek peace in the immediate Haddington area and broader community. The march is the pre-event to the Conference on Violence in the Community, scheduled for Saturday, June 24. 

When:   The March for Peace is scheduled for Saturday, June 10, 2006, beginning at 10 a.m. at 5620 Wyalusing Avenue, Philadelphia, PA.

Where: To be held throughout the Haddington Community, beginning at the Camphor Memorial United Methodist Church, 5620 Wyalusing Avenue, passing other faith based institutions that will include Mt. Carmel Baptist Church (56th and Race streets), and Vine Memorial Baptist Church (56th and Girard Avenues).

____________________________________

"Come and join Haddington clergy and community leaders in a "Silent March for Peace in the Community" on Saturday, June 10, 2006. We'll gather in the parking lot at Camphor Memorial UMC at 10 am. From there we will walk west on Wyalusing to 57th Street where we will walk north to Girard Ave. We'll walk east on Girard to 56th Street to Vine Memorial Baptist Church. At Vine Memorial we will walk south on 56th Street, crossing Wyalusing, Haverford, and Vine Streets to St. Matthews AME Church (215 N. 57th St). We'll continue to Race Street where we walk west to Mt. Carmel Baptist Church (5732 Race St). From there we will return to Camphor by walking north on 57th Street. 

If you're unable to walk with us, we hope that you will support our upcoming Conference on Violence in the Community at Camphor Memorial UMC on June 24th by waving to us from your porch or window and displaying a "Blessed Are the Peacemakers" flyer for the conference in a front window of your home."
This March is the second event leading up to the Conference on Violence in the Community, a daylong program that will engage community and religious leaders, social activists, and others in broad discussions about what can be done to address the escalating instances of violence, in its various forms, in the community. 

The Camphor Council on Community Development is convening the Conference and its related activities, including the Silent March. CCCD is the non-profit arm of the Camphor Memorial United Methodist church.
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Internet:  CCCD-Camphor Conference on Violence in the Community 

(http://www.camphormemorial.org/mod/group/view.php?group_id=19)


